
Practical Nursing (PNE) 
 
ORI 111 PN Orientation 

.5 Hours 

Prerequisites:  Admission to LPN program 

.5 hours weekly (.5-0) 

This course introduces the student to the 
concepts and requirements of the License 
Practical Nursing Program.  Students will learn 
the expectations of both John A. Logan College 
and the Nursing Department.  Topics discussed 
include the John A. Logan College mission and 
values, the social media policy, HIPPA 





Nursing care for persons with medical and 
surgical health deviations is learned and 
practiced. 

PNE 206 Adult Nursing II 

2 Hours 

Prerequisites:  PNE 204  

2 hours weekly (2-0) 

Nursing care for persons with medical and 
surgical health deviations is learned and 
practiced.  Legal aspects of nursing are 
presented. 

PNE 207 Medical/Surgical Clinic 

3.0 Hours 

Prerequisites:  PNE 101, 102, 103, 105, 161, 209 

9.0 hours weekly (0-9) 

The PNE 207 course is designed to present the 
expected medical/surgical objectives that a 
student will complete at a clinical facility 
offering the student the appropriate supervised 
experience. 

PNE 208 Mental Health Nursing 

1 Hour 

Prerequisites:  Acceptance into Practical 
Nursing Program 

1 hour weekly (1-0) 

Introduction to mental health and the 
deviations from normal, including etiology and 
accepted modes of treatment.  Includes nursing 
interactions in supervised practice. 

PNE 209 I.V. Therapy 

.5 Hours 

Prerequisites:  PNE 101, 102, 103, 105, & 161 

1.5 hours weekly (0-1.5) 

This course is designed to give nurses working 
in diverse patient care settings practical 
information needed for safe I.V. therapy.  
Infusion guidelines, venipuncture techniques, 
I.V. fluids, blood and blood components, and 
calculation of I.V. flow rates will be discussed 
and practiced in a lab environment. 


